
 AXMINSTER TOWN COUNCIL  

 

 

               The Guildhall, 
        Axminster, 
        Devon. 
        
                   06 August 2019 
 
Members of the Planning and Traffic Management Committee 
 
Dear Member, 
  
            A meeting of the above Committee has been arranged for Monday, 12th 
August 2019 at the Guildhall  at approximately 9.00 p.m. immediately after the meeting of 
the full Town Council which starts at 7.00 p.m. to consider the following: 
 
Members are reminded of their obligation to declare the existence and nature of any 

personal interests they may have in any items to be considered at this meeting and 
to withdraw if it is a pecuniary interest before any discussion takes place. 

 
1. APOLOGIES. 
2.  MINUTES:  The Minutes of the Planning and Traffic Management meetings held on 

Mondays 8TH and 29th July 2019, as approved by the Town Council, to be signed. 
3. MATTERS ARISING FROM MEETINGS OF THE ABOVE MEEETINGS :  
4. PUBLIC FORUM FOR TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT MATTERS: matters raised will be 

placed on the agenda of the late September meeting. 
5. PUBLIC FORUM FOR PLANNING ITEMS. 
 
6. APPLICATIONS RECEIVED 
7 . TREE/CARAVAN MATTERS 
19/1665/TCA  

 Elm Lodge Lyme Road Axminster EX13 5AZ 

 Beech - Crown reduction by thinning no more than 20% of folia area. Cut of secondary 

and third order branches no more than 60 mm diameter  
8. . APPEALS 
9. APPLICATIONS AND MATTERS RECEIVED BETWEEN PUBLICATION OF MAIN 

AGENDA AND DATE OF MEETING Such applications and matters will be published 
on the noticeboard/website on the day of the meeting. 

10. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
11. DECISIONS 

GRANTS 
19/1344/FUL  
 Paynes Place Farm Axminster EX13 5SE EX13 5JS 
 Proposed roofing over an existing open manure store (roof 1)  
19/1345/FUL  
 Paynes Place Farm Axminster EX13 5SE 
 Proposed roofing over an existing open manure store and concrete yard (roof 2)  
19/1346/FUL 
 Paynes Place Farm Axminster EX13 5SE 
  Proposed roofing over an existing open concrete yard used for storage of manure (roof 3)  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Hilary Kirkcaldie 

 

TOWN CLERK 


